

NEWS



Call for Candidatures: Secretary General of METROPOLIS

The METROPOLIS association is recruiting its new Secretary-General.

Alain Le Saux, our current Secretary General will be retiring during the third quarter of 2015. A selection process is now open and the potential candidatures will be submitted to the President of METROPOLIS, Jean-Paul Huchon, who will appoint the successor of Alain Le Saux. The new Secretary General will be formaly introduced during the Board of Directors meeting to be held in Buenos Aires on 18 to 21st May 2015.

If you think you could fulfil the criteria and become the future Secretary General of METROPOLIS, read carefully the job profile and how to apply to the position by clicking **here.**